
 

 

To 

BSE-Sofia AD 

Financial Supervision Commission 

Investment Community 

Sofia 

 

Regarding: repayment of all investment credits 

 

Date: April 12, 2023 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Pursuant to the requirements of the POSA, Regulation 2 and Regulation 596/2014, we hereby notify you 

of the following: 

On April 12, 2023 “Sirma Group Holding" JSC made a full early repayment of three of its investment 

bank loans, repaying principals in the total amount of EUR 4,356,154 (four million three hundred fifty 

six thousand one hundred fifty four euros). 

As a result of the above, the company currently has no credit indebtedness under investment loans. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stanislav Tanushev 

Investor Relations Director  

Sirma Group Holding JSC 

 


